

February 18, 2016

Boxford Conservation Commission Attn: Ross Povenmire, Director of Conservation 7A Spofford Road Boxford, MA 01921

Subject:

Environmental Monitoring Report #8 - Boxford Common

DEP File Number 114-1166

Dear Commission Members,

On February 17, 2016 I inspected the erosion controls on-site to determine if they were functioning properly following the rain event on February 16, 2016. I walked the remaining erosion controls in Phase I and inspected the erosion controls installed for Phase II. No breaches were identified and the erosion controls are functioning properly.

Please find attached photographs that show the erosion controls installed for Phase II. As you can see from the photographs the contractors have respected the limit of work during the tree removal effort for Phase II.

Other than some minor routine maintenance to the silt fence, I do not recommend any changes to what is currently in place for Phase II. If you should have any questions regarding this information please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

WILLIAMS & SPARAGES, LLC

Greg J. Hochmuth, RS, PWS, CWS

Ecological Division Manager

cc: Christian C. Huntress, RLA

Alan Benson – Town of Boxford

Tom Liddy - Lucas Environmental, LLC

Jim Doherty – Rad Sports

Margaret Chow-Menzer - Town of Boxford







